
Want to make a positive impact in the lives of Wisconsin’s children with 
disabilities? Become a provider in the Children’s Long-Term Support (CLTS) 
Waiver Program.

P-02719 (03/2025)

Make a difference.
CLTS providers help children experience 
their communities, interact with peers, 
and enrich their lives. As a CLTS provider, 
you will work with local counties and the 
Wisconsin Department of Health 
Services (DHS) to provide services and 
supports to children with long-term 
disabilities or complex medical needs. 

Share your passion.
All providers interested in working with 
children with disabilities and their families 
are encouraged to register. We are looking 
for direct care workers, therapists, 
counselors, and others who help children 
live their best lives through: 
• Delivering child care
• Offering counseling and therapeutic
   services
• Teaching a child daily living skills 
• Mentoring a child
• Providing respite care (short-term
   breaks for families)
• Providing training or education for families 
• And more!

Fill a need.
There is a growing need for more 
providers. The CLTS Program is now 
serving more than 20,000 
children—that’s double what it was in 
2020. Even more growth is expected as 
more funding is identified.

Learn how to
become a 

provider today!
dhs.wi.gov/clts/

provider-description.htm

Learn more.
There are several ways direct care workers 
can become providers in the CLTS Waiver 
Program:
• Work through a fiscal agent or get hired
   through an agency. For more information
   on this, contact your local county human
   services department.
• Register with DHS as a sole proprietor.

Make a Difference with
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